
Dear Parents & Carers, 

We had a visit in assembly this week 
from Helen O’Shea who leads the Saint 
Vincent De Paul Society at St Joan of 
Arc Church. She came to say a big 
thank you to the children for their contri-
butions to the appeal at Christmas time. 
Donations were delivered to fifty families 
in the community and were very much 
appreciated by all of them.  It is always 
nice for children to have a personal 
thank you too.  

 

Helen also spoke to the children about 
the work the SVP does in our communi-
ty and how Mini Vinnies in schools can 
help. Ms Williams is in the process of 
forming a Mini Vinnies group in school – 
more details of how your child can apply 
are on Google Classroom. 

Have a lovely weekend with your family 
and keep warm! 
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Book Week 27th February– 3rd March 

We are delighted to announce that the school will be holding a book week commencing on Monday 27th Febru-

ary to celebrate the joy and importance of reading. The children will be participating in a number of reading 

activities during the week both in their class and as a year group. At 2.30 pm each day, the children will be able 

to choose to listen to a story read by another adult in a different classroom.  

Advanced notice—World Book Day is on Thursday 2nd March and this year we would like children to come 

dressed up as a character from their favourite story 

book.  

In line with the school’s drive to be more sustainable, 

The Green Team will be asking pupils to think about 

using current clothing items as a costume instead of 

buying one -off dressing up costumes.  There are lots 

of characters that children can come as by wearing 

their casual clothes, e.g. Harry and the Dinosaurs, 

Laura’s Star etc. The Green Team will be leading an 

assembly on this prior to half term, to give children 

some ideas of how creative they can be.  
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Online Safety Week - Starting Monday 6th February 

Safer Internet Day 2023 will take place on the 7th of February, with celebrations and learning based around the 

theme ‘Want to talk about it? Making space for conversations about life online’. 

The Digital Leaders will lead an assembly to explore the theme and launch the class-based activities. This week 

will be linked to Mental Health Awareness Week, as we promote the safe, responsible and positive use of digi-

tal technology. At home, talking to your child about their life online and encouraging them to share their expe-

riences with you, is a key part of helping to safeguard your family. Look out for further resources during this 

special week.  
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To celebrate children’s mental health week we 

have organised lots exciting activities on this 

year’s theme - Let’s Connect. The aim of the 

week is to encourage children (and the staff) to 

look at how we make meaningful connections. 

There will be opportunities for children to dis-

cuss their mental well-being, the importance of 

a healthy diet & frequent exercise and cele-

brate safer internet day. There will also be 

lunchtime activities that will be available on a 

first come, first served basis within different year groups. The children will receive more information on this 

in their classes. 

Children having packed lunches   

For those children who bring a packed lunch to school, we would like 

to remind parents that in order to encourage healthy eating, sweets 

and fizzy drinks are not permitted in packed lunches. Children’s packed 

lunches should be nutritionally balanced, providing the required suste-

nance for the afternoon’s learning. Please remember that as some 

children have nut allergies, we ask that packed lunches are free from 

nuts.  

All children are encouraged to bring a named bottle of water to school, 

which they can have during class time. 

Reading in a strange place 

After the success of last year’s competition, we are again opening up the 

chance to win a book voucher for a photograph of your child reading in a 

strange place! Last year we had pictures of children reading in their garden 

shed, on the tube and London Bridge to name but a few.  

Entries to be submitted to info@st-joanofarc.islington.sch.uk by Friday 3rd 

March @3pm.  More information about other events happening during this 

week, will be published in the next newsletter  
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Additional date for diaries 

Parents Evening - Tuesday 21st and Wednesday 22nd March 

3.15-5.45pm 

The winner will also receive a book token to spend at 

Ink84 on any book they choose.  


